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I am deeply concerned about the over representation of Aboriginal people in our criminal justice 
system and the number of Aboriginal deaths in custody. I am also very deeply concerned about 
the incarceration of children as young as 10. As a parent and grandparent it is deeply disturbing 
that Australia is criminalising the actions of children so young. Surely other measures could be 
taken rather than incarceration. And again more than half the children incarcerated are 
Aboriginal. We know the latter severely impacts their chances of ever leading a normal life. This 
is a damning indictment on our country. 


